Rosenberg Corey

From: Jennifer Bennett <jennbennportland@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:43 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004 - I support!

| am a renter and support HB 2004. It should not be ok for landlords to have so much power over people just trying to
put a roof over their head.

Jen Bennett
Portland, Oregon 97202



